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April 7, 2023

Jeremy Ray
Superintendent
Dayton Public Schools
21 Clarks Mills Road
Dayton, ME 04005

Dear Superintendent Ray:

This is to notify you that this is the final action closing the Administrative Review of the Dayton
Public Schools Nutrition Program. Should you have any questions regarding the review, please
contact Sarah Platt at 592-2410 or email sarah.d.platt@maine.gov .

Sincerely,
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Jane McLucas
Child Nutrition Director
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SNP Administrative Review Report Dayton Public Schools (1661)
Program Year 2023
Dayton Public Schools (1661) Food Service Contact Executive Contact
21 Clarks Mills Road Susan Morrell Jeremy Ray
Dayton, ME 04005 Director of School Nutrition Superintendent
(207) 282-0211 (207) 282-8280

No. of Sites / Reviewed: 1 /1
Month of Review: February 2023

Commendations

* Sue Morrell and her staff are doing a great job! Ms. Morrell is a seasoned director with excellent program knowledge.
Documentation was in great order and staff are knowledgeable and well trained. There were no findings during this review
which reflects what a nice job they are doing. | acknowledge the amount of time and effort it takes to prepare for the
administrative review and would like to thank Ms. Morrell for her and assistance throughout the review process. Keep up the

great work!

No Findings during Review
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